We are currently seeking public input on three questions that will guide the panel’s work:
 
1. Recommendations for key industries: The study scope of work currently highlights allied health, rural hospital management, and agriculture. Are these appropriate priorities? Are there any other recommendations?
2. Recommendations for case studies: The study team aims to conduct case study analysis of majority employee-owned enterprises including worker cooperatives and other employee ownership models. Are there any specific cooperatives or other employee ownership models in California that should be prioritized for the case studies? Any outside California that may inform California policy?
3. Recommendations for subject matter experts: The study team aims to conduct key informant interviews with subject matter experts. Are there any specific subject matter experts in California who should be prioritized for a key informant interview? Any outside California that may inform California policy?
 
Feedback is requested within 10 days of this public posting by September 15, 2023 at 5pm PST. To provide your feedback on these three questions, as well as any other recommendations for the study team, please email StudyPanel@labor.ca.gov with the subject line “Public Comment.”
 
The study partner will document all feedback and decisions related to incorporating feedback into the study design.
